
Lecture about heart health
In honor of National Heart Month and Barton cardiologist David
Young’s strong belief in preventative care, he is scheduled to
speak at Kahle Community Center on Feb. 1 from 6-7pm.

Young  will  address  cardiovascular  risk  factors  and  heart
health.

Kahle is located at 236 Kingsbury Grade, Stateline.

For more information on this free lecture, go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/01/lecture-about-heart-health/
http://www.bartonhealth.org/lecture/

